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Friends of the Meadow MAY 2,8 2[}5[]%0
May 22, 2024 at 6:00 pm TOWN CLERK, NOREDLK.CT |

Town Hall with Zoom
Minutes of Special Meeting

Attending: Martyn Banks, Libby Borden, George Cronin, Doreen Kelly, Paul Madore, Michael
Selleck

Absent: Molly Ackerly, Lisa Atkin

Guests: Avice Meehan, Matt Riiska

Libby called the meeting to order at 6:02 pm.

The minutes of the May 7, 2024 meeting were approved.

The purpose of the special meeting was to discuss the maintenance and plans for the Meadow.
The committee considered if the maintenance and plans were best served by Michael Nadeau.
After a discussion of the advantages and disadvantages of Michael, the committee voted
unanimously for the Town of Norfolk to no longer engage Michael as the Project Manager of
the City Meadow.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:45.

Libby and George



